UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

June 5, 2015
FOIA/PA-2015-00232

Julian Tarver DOC 885530

Clallam Bay Correction Center D-G9
1830 Eagle Crest Way

Clallam Bay, WA 98326

Dear Mr. Tarver,

We have logged your May 28, 2015 correspondence as an appeal for Denial of Information
to you under FOIA/PA-2015-00232, due to administratively closing your request prior to
receiving clarification.

Since we are in receipt of clarification as of June 4, 2015, your underlined request, FOIA/PA-
2015-0232, has been re-opened. Therefore, we are administratively closing this appeal.

The following person is the Government information Specialist who has been assigned
responsibility for your request: Nina Argent at 301-415-5295.

If you have questions on any matters concerning your FOIA/PA appeal, piease feel free to
contact the Government Information Specialist assigned to your appeal or me. | can be reached
at 301-415-71689.

Sincerdly,

Roger Andoh
FOIA Officer
Office of Information Services

Enclosure:
Incoming Request



